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Dear Parents and Carers,  

  
We are going to be hosting an Easter Raffle in school for all the children which will be drawn 

on the last day of term Friday 31st of March. We have a selection of prizes already but are still 

accepting donations. 

We are selling the tickets for 50p a strip, you can send money in with your child in a named 

envelope and they will bring their raffle tickets home. There are lots of prizes to be won, 

chocolate hampers, Easter eggs and more! 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

 

 

Mrs C. Sutherland  

Head of School 
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